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FAO The Headteacher 
 

Update: Free Interim Service 

 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Easter blessings to you from all at The Wednesday Word.  
 
As many children are still not in school due to the continued lockdown, we have paused all printing. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to supply any printed Wednesday Word leaflets for now. 
 
Although The Wednesday Word is an ‘offline’ leaflet outreach, there is much uncertainty about how 
long this lockdown period will last and when leaflet printing can resume. So, here’s what we are doing 
to support you and your families during these unusual circumstances: 

 
1. Free Interim Service: Updating throughout lockdown to ensure continuity!   
 

• For interim online editions please visit: www.wednesdayword.org  
 

and simply click “Schools please enter HERE for the Primary School version” 
 

• This free, temporary link is offered to support you and will be updated each Tuesday (the day 
before Wednesday’s leaflet) – as a stopgap – until things return to normal.  

 
2.  You are not being charged for this period! 
 

• We are monitoring the situation and please be assured of our dedication to continue providing 
your Wednesday Word leaflets when things return to normal, and that you will be compensated 
for this interim period.  

 
Once again, we are really sorry that we can't get your printed leaflets to you for now, but we hope that 
this temporary arrangement supports you throughout the lockdown. Please keep us in your prayers 
and be assured of our ongoing prayers, for you and for your school's families, at this time.   
 
 

God bless, 
 
 

 

 

Fr Terry McGrath (Chair of the Trustees) 
On behalf of The Wednesday Word Trust 
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